June 2018 NH IEEE Section ExCom Meeting
Meeting Notes

Meeting Date: June 14"

e Elections are near so anticipate a call for Nominations. Call for nominations will be open for July
and September. Our Section is a great group of Engineers and volunteering is a rewarding
endeavor. If you are interested in volunteering for the Excom, please keep an eye out for the
Call for Nominations.

e This year, The NH Section sent a young professional female engineer to IEEE Women
International Conference (WIE ILC) in San Jose. She came back and presented the lessons
learned during this exciting convention. Read more on our NH IEEE website: http://ieee-
nh.org/2018/06/17/wie-ilc-2018/
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